
 

 

Fort Richmond Collegiate is a diverse educational community committed to 
providing a safe learning environment which values and promotes the pursuit of 

personal excellence, well-being, social responsibility, and life-long learning.  

 

March 8, 2022 

Dear FRC Parents and Guardians:  

You will receive messages from the school periodically and they will be kept in our FRC 
School Updates section on our website.  Our yearly school calendar is also in this 
location and you will find important dates on our daily calendar.   Please note that our 
Assessment Days have been moved slightly to allow for more instructional days.  
Wednesday, June 15 is the last day of classes and June 16, 20, 21, and 22 are now 
Assessment Days.  Friday, June 17 is an Administration Day so students do not attend.  
Students should be available to attend school up to and including Wednesday, June 22 
so please do not plan vacations before that day.  

Parent Conferences  

We value communication between home and school and look forward to meeting 
virtually with parents the evening of Thursday, March 17 and the afternoon of Friday, 
March 18.  Telephone appointments may be scheduled using the Report Card Viewer 
and Appointment Scheduling System  It is important to enter the telephone number at 
which you wish to be reached and the teacher will call you at the specified time.  The 
Scheduler opens on Thursday, March 10.  If you require a username/password for the 
Appointment Scheduling System, please contact the office as soon as possible at 
204.275.7520 or frc@pembinatrails.ca.   Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher 
sooner and at any time during the school year.  

Grad 2022 

Grad preparations are under way and we are looking forward to seeing our FRC 
graduates on June 28 at the RBC Convention Centre!  If you have not done so already, 
please register for convocation.  The deadline to register is March 9.   

The Safe Grad Committee has been hard at work planning for the big event but they are 
still looking for volunteers.  Please contact Stephanie Mickelson 
(smickelson@pembinatrails.ca) if you are interested in helping.   
 

All the best to our FRC families!  
 
Janet Gray, Principal  
Jon Manness, Vice Principal  
Chantal Rochon, Acting Vice Principal 
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